Dear Governor: 
The Center for Campus Fire Safety (CCFS) is asking for your help to raise awareness of Fire and Life Safety on College Campus’ by signing a proclamation designating September 2025 as Campus Fire Safety Month. 
For over a decade, Governors nationwide have been signing proclamations recognizing September as Campus Fire Safety Month. Several hundred proclamations and resolutions have been signed since 2005 in the United States Senate and House of Representatives. The efforts put forth are working as we see a dramatic decline of student deaths from fire in the last several years.
While we are making a difference, we must be continually vigilant in our efforts to ensure that each new freshmen class, their parents, and upper classmen understand how to stay safe and know how to choose fire-safe housing.  Our intent is to provide students a fire safety education that will last a lifetime.
Please join us this September to promote campus fire and life safety awareness. 
If you require additional information, please contact The Center for Campus Fire Safety (CCFS) 978.961.0410 or SupportTeam@campusfiresafety.org
Respectfully,


Alan, Sactor 
President


